From: PUC

Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2015 10:28 AM
To: '

Subject: HP14-002

Thank you for your message regarding the Dakota Access Pipeline. It will be posted in the South Dakota Public
Utilities Commission's formal pipeline siting docket, HP14-002, under Comments and Responses.

Chairman Chris Nelson
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
WWW.puc.sd.qov






